
 

 

Sheuchan Nursery Newsletter         December 2024 

Outdoor Play 

As the weather continues to get colder and changeable can we ask that all children come to 

Nursery with winter warmers such as hats and gloves. We spend considerable amount of time 

learning outdoors in all weathers so this will allow the children to remain warm at all times. 

We also ask that changes of clothing are provided within the children’s bags as although we 

have our suits, inquisitive children and muddy puddles can often lead to wet socks and 

bottoms. Can we ask that all clothing is named. As you can imagine it is hard to keep track of 

all the little gloves and hats!! 

Dress up for Christmas Day 

Children are invited to come to nursery wearing something “Christmassy” on                   

Thursday the 12th of December. This could be as simple as a piece of tinsel.  On this day we 

ask that each child brings 1 item of non-perishable food to be donated to the Larder at the 

Fed Up Café. 

Christmas Dinner 

The children who stay for lunch will be having their Christmas Dinner on Thursday 12th of 

December, perfect timing for Dress up for Christmas Day.   

Christmas Party 

Our Nursery Christmas Party will be held in the afternoon on Monday the 16th of December.  

Could we ask that children come to Nursery dressed in their party outfits.  Children who do 

not normally attend on a Monday afternoon will be invited to join us at the party time, please 

speak to Miss Douglas for more details.   

 

Christmas Cards 

If your child wishes to send Christmas cards this year they are very welcome to bring them 

in to Nursery.   

Christmas Sing A Long 

We would like to invite all our families to join us in the main school hall on Wednesday the 

11th of December at 10am for our Christmas Sing A Long.  The children should come to 

Nursery this day dressed Christmassy in their Christmas jumpers, tinsel etc.  Children who 

do not normally attend on a Wednesday will be invited to join us that morning to perform at 

our Sing a Long. 

 

Christmas Hamper 

 

We will be raffling off a Christmas Hamper and ask if any parents are able to kindly donate 

to our hamper. Hamper boxes will be placed in the foyer from the 2nd of December if you 

would like to donate please pop your item inside. Could we kindly ask for all donations by 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://www.clipartpanda.com/categories/free-christmas-clip-art-holly&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwjO6L-H0fTeAhVMKMAKHfj8AtkQwW4IFjAA&usg=AOvVaw3NjsF6Jv7XngSGT-blL5Iw
https://www.google.co.uk/url?q=https://www.kisspng.com/png-christmas-jumper-sweater-cardigan-hoodie-clip-art-1582341/&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwjD--Co0fTeAhVkBMAKHUaBBZgQwW4IHDAD&usg=AOvVaw21YKhd_E6XKC1E22hcTkyT


 

 

Monday  9th of December so we can prepare our hampers to be raffled at the Christmas Sing 

a Long.  Tickets will be on sale as you enter the school hall at £1 a strip.  All proceeds will go 

to the Children’s Christmas Party/future activities.   

 

Toddlers 

 

Our Sheuchan Toddlers group is on every Thursday from 9.30am to 11am in the main school 

hall.  Snack is provided at £1 per child and tea, coffee and biscuits are always available for 

the adults.  Toddlers will hold their Christmas Party on Thursday the 12th of December, this 

will be the last session till the New Year.  All very welcome. 

 

Christmas Church Service 

 

Our Sunshine Room children will join the school at the High Kirk on Friday the 20th of 

December at 9.30am.  They will be performing one of their Christmas songs.  All welcome to 

join. 

 

Last Day of Term 

 

The last day of term is Friday the 20th of December.  We will reopen on Tuesday the 7th of 

January. 

 

 

 

 

 

May we take this opportunity to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a                           

Happy New Year when it comes. We hope all our little ones will enjoy a fun filled 

festive period as we build up to the big day! 

We look forward to welcoming you all back with some new faces in the New Year when 

Nursery re opens for term 3. 

The Nursery Team 


